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HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers

We will be collecting Sainsburys Active Kids vouchers again this year.  Please can 

you drop your vouchers in to the school office or hand them to your child’s Class 

Teacher.  We will be collecting these vouchers up until the 26th May 2017.

Parent Consultations – 20th and 21st February 2017

Your child should now have brought home their letter confirming your parent 

consultation appointment date and time.  If you have not received a letter please 

contact the school office to check the time of your appointment or to arrange one.

Please note that there will be NO Prep or After School Club running on the 20th or 

21st February and that all children must be collected from their classrooms promptly at 

3.15pm on both of these days.

After School Activity Clubs

These Clubs will all re-commence in the week of the 27th February, except for 

Fencing and Thursday Kickboxing, which will both have replacement sessions running 

in the week of the 20th February.

Book Week - 27th February to 3rd March 2017

With World Book Day approaching (Thursday 2nd March), we wanted to let you know 

that this year we will be celebrating the event in style again with a whole week set 

aside to celebrate books and explore the enjoyment of reading.

Your child will be bringing home a letter today to explain exactly what will be 

happening and this letter is also attached to the newsletter for your information.

Swimarathon 2017

Congratulations to our swimmers who 

have raised an amazing £472.00 in 

sponsorship money.  Half of this 

amount will be given to the Lowbrook 

Parents Association.  

Well done! 

SATS Parent Meeting

Thank you to all of those who attended this meeting on Thursday 26th January.  For 

those that were unable to make it the presentation slides can be found on the website 
via the following link - http://www.lowbrookprimary.co.uk/Workshops.aspx

http://www.lowbrookprimary.co.uk/Workshops.aspx
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Special Mentions

Special Mentions for the week commencing 6th February 2017

EY1I – Miss Iasi

Sophie R – for always producing super independent writing.

Soorya – for fantastic progress in reading.

EY1W - Mrs West

Harrison – for fantastically improved handwriting.

Teagan – for wonderful sentence writing.

1B – Miss Bourne

Andre – for super progress in finding the missing numbers in addition questions.

Tejas – for always listening and trying his best.

1M – Mr Moore

Dhruvansh – for setting a great example of how to focus on learning and instructions throughout the week.

Dhiya – for successfully using speech marks in her Big Write.

2B – Mr Bhadye

Amilee – for super understanding of fractions of amounts.

Aykin – for tremendous effort in his writing and a real improvement in quantity.

2W – Miss Wetherell

Kobe – for fantastic improvement in his handwriting. Taking real pride and care in his presentation.

Romilly - for showing a super attitude towards her work, showing real enthusiasm during class discussions.

3G – Mrs Garland

Andrea and Isla – for making a super effort in their writing, especially with the amount they are producing.

3M – Miss Mill

Tom and Jessica – for an outstanding effort in their Big Write, including adverbs and subordinate clauses.

.

4BH – Mrs Brown and Mrs Herr

Subhan - for a huge improvement in his reading comprehensions.

Amelie – for all round effort and improvement in all subjects.

5M – Mr Morgan 

Lukmaan – for always giving extra effort in his art work.

Troy - for designing and creating a superb Roman candle holder.

6G – Mrs Gallop

Jo, Matthew and Isabella – for working really hard on their spelling stars.

Principal’s Award

Nishaan – for improvement and progress in Maths resulting in an excellent test result.



 
 
Friday 10th February 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Book Week 2017 
27th February – 3rd March 2017 

 
With World Book Day approaching (Thursday 2nd March), I am writing to inform you that this year we will be 
celebrating the event in style again with a whole week set aside to celebrate books and explore the enjoyment of 
reading. 
 
Our ‘Book Week’ will run from Monday 27th February to Friday 3rd March and already a number of events have been 
booked for the week. On Friday (3rd) the children are invited to come to school dressed as a book character, 
hopefully bringing with them the book that the character comes from. They will receive a World Book Day Token to 
spend on a book of their choice and we are delighted that a handful of parents, who have had experience writing 
books or working in the field of journalism are coming along to talk to the children at different points during the 
week. If you have any of this experience, or know of anyone who does, please feel free to contact me as we would 
love to welcome you also! 
 
In addition, a ‘Story-telling Bus’ will visit us on Tuesday; a Theatre Company will be here on Wednesday; and we 
finish the week with a Story Teller who has promised to enthral the children with stories from no end of exotic 
places! We have also planned visits to the local library in Cox Green. All in all, it promises to be an exciting week filled 
with variety.  
 
To cover the cost of these activities, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child. There is no obligation to 
contribute and no pupil in the school will be omitted from these activities, but without the necessary voluntary 
parental contributions, the activities may have to be cancelled.  If you feel you are unable to pay these voluntary 
contributions please speak to Mrs Bailey in the school office. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Bianca Iasi 
Head of School 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Book Week 2017 
27th February – 3rd March 2017 

 
 
Name of Child(ren) ……………………………………………………………Class(es) …………………… 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child to cover the cost of the travelling Story-telling Bus, the Theatre 
Company and the Story Teller   Yes / No 
 
Total voluntary contribution enclosed £……………………………… 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………..……………. Parent/Guardian 


